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Petitions-continued.
15. Of divers inhabitants of Township

No. 14, praying aid to open a new line
of Road, 28.

16. Of divers inhabitants of Richmond
Bay, praying aid to erect a Wharf, 28.

17. Of Mary Cahill, in destitute cir-
cumstances praying relief, 28.

18. Of divers inhabitants of Townships
Nos. 37 and 38, praying aid to repair
Mount Stewart Bridge, 28.

19. Of divers inhabitants of Townships
Nos. 48 and 35, praying aid in build-
ing a Wharf on the South Side of the
Hillsborough, 28.

20. Of divers inhabitants of Townships
Nos. 48 and 49, praying aid to improve
a new line of Road, 28.

21. Of Sebastian Davison of Cascum-
pec, Teacher, praying Government
allowance for three months' teaching a
School, 28.

22. Of divers inhabitants of Richmond
Bay, on the subject of the violation of
the Sabbath, by persons engaged in
fishing, 29.

23. Of divers inhabitants of Township
No. 13, praying aid in completing line
of Road, 29.

24. Of divers residents of the Eastern
Section of King's County, praying aid
in the erection of a Draw Bridge over
Souris Ferry, 31.

25. Of divers inhabitants of Township
No. 48, praying for a sum of money in
aid of a Bridge, 31.

26. Of divers inhabitants of Townships
Nos. 48 and 49, on the subject of the
rate of ferriage over the Hillsborough
River, 31.

27. Of divers inhabitants of Township
Numbei 30, Crapaud, Tryon, &c.,
complâining of the state of the Roads
in that neighborhood, 31.

28. Of divers settlers on Township No.
33, praying aid to complete the Wharf
at Rustico, 31.

Petitions-continued.
29. Of John Johnson, of Rockey Point,

Township No. 65, Ferryman, setting
forth a loss sustained by a storm, and
praying favorable consideration, 32.

30. Of divers inhabitants of Township
No. 65, praying for a grant of money
in aid of a Road, 32.

31. Of divers inhabitants of Townships
Nos. 64, 55, &c., praying for a sum of
money in aid of a Wharf at Cardigan
River, 32.

32. Of divers inhabitants of Georgetown,
praying for a repeal of the Act relating
to Geese and Swine in Georgetown, 32.

33. Of John O'Neal, of Cardigan, in
indigent circumstances, praying re-
lief, 32.

34. Of Jennish Vertile, of Covehead,
an aged and infirm person, praying re-
lief, 32.

Phelan, Walter, Petition of, 25.

Pherson, Donald and Ann Mac, Petition
of, 25.

Post Office Department, Communication
from Deputy Postmaster General on
the subject of, &c., 25. (See Appen-
dix No. 15.)

QUORUM, adjournment of House for
want of, 9, 10, 23.

RJE, Alexander, Esquire, appointed
Speaker of House of Assembly, and
approved of by Lieutenant Governor, 6.

SCOTT, Peter, Petition of, 27.

rERTILE Jennish, Petition of, 32.

WARRAiNT BOOK, Copy of laid be-
fore the House, 21.
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